Online safety following Covid 

We will continue to follow our online safety policy. 

Where we plan to use online platforms, such as Zoom, to engage with children, staff and parents, we will ensure that we have permission to contact them through this way detailing how it is used.

We will continue to share information with parents about online safety and direct them to resources recommended by the government.

Parents will be able to send other family members such as Grandparents a link to access the Famly app. They will be able to view photoso and observations only. They will not have access to private messages between the nursery and the parent.  
